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Notice of RFP Withdrawal 

Date: April 11, 2025 
 

Subject: Withdrawal of RFP – Feasibility Study and Economic Analysis: Evaluating the Potential 
for U.S. Rendered Animal By-Products in Biofertilizer Production and Global Market Impact 

The North American Renderers Association (NARA) hereby notifies all interested parties that it 
has decided to withdraw its Request for Proposal (RFP) titled "Feasibility Study and Economic 
Analysis: Evaluating the Potential for U.S. Rendered Animal By-Products in Biofertilizer Production 
and Global Market Impact." 

The original deadline for proposal submissions was April 15, 2025. However, due to current price 
volatility and market uncertainties stemming from the ongoing trade war, NARA believes that 
proceeding with the study at this time could compromise the integrity and reliability of its findings. 

As such, this project is postponed until market conditions stabilize, with a tentative new timeline 
projected for the latter part of 2025. A revised RFP will be issued and advertised accordingly at that 
time. 

We appreciate the interest and understanding of all parties and remain committed to pursuing this 
important research when conditions are more favorable. 

For any questions or further information, please contact: 
Dana Johnson Downing 
Senior Vice President, International Programs 
ddowning@nara.org 
+1-303-325-3222 


